
 

 

 

 

21 November 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Following on from Santa’s thoroughly enjoyable visit to our school last year, he has 

asked if he can come back again to meet all his lovely friends from St. Mary’s Primary 

School! 

We, of course, said YES to the GUEST and have arranged Santa’s visit for Sunday, 

December 9th from 2pm – 5pm. 

To celebrate we are going to have an afternoon filled with fun, games, refreshments, 

Elfridges, a Winter Craft Fair and much much more… the afternoon promises to be a 

great family occasion.  

We would really appreciate your support.   

Tickets can be arranged through the school office and are priced at £3.00 per child 

and £2.00 per adult. 

Please return this completed slip to your child’s teacher and we will arrange your 

tickets to be sent to you. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent/Guardian Name  :  _____________________________________________ 

 

Children’s Details: 

NAME AGE TEACHER 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Total No of Tickets Required : _____________ Adult/s     __________ Child/ren 

Total Monies Enclosed : ______________________________________________ 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Office Use Only 

 

Cash _____________ Cheque  ____________  Other  _______________________ 

 

Ticket No’s __________________________________________________________ 

 


